
 

I can’t believe how quickly the weeks are now whizzing by and that 
we will be in December next week.  The staff and children have 
begun to get organised for the EYFS/KS1 Nativity play as well as the 
KS2 carol service.  Children have begun to make Victorian 
decorations to decorate a tree in St. Johns Church Bigrigg and the 
Christmas elves have been ratching in the loft for the Christmas 
decorations.   
 
On Monday EYFS and Yr. 3 & 4 were involved in outdoor learning 
activities.  KS2 were also visited by Sarah from Carlisle Cathedral.  
They took part in a creative classroom workshop evaluation, 
designing and making their own stained glass windows.  Sarah 
made the following comment about the children, ‘both groups were a 
joy to teach and I thoroughly enjoyed my day at Moor Row’.   All year 
groups have continued with their mindfulness sessions – these are 
providing our children with a range of useful skills to be able to use in 
their busy lives.   
 
Poppy Appeal: 
An amazing £161.31 was raised by Moor Row Primary School for 
the Poppy appeal this year.  Thank you for your donations.   
 
Drawing and poetry competition winners: 
Congratulations to Carson Yr. 6, Sophie Yr. 4, Chloe Yr. 2 and Isaac 
Yr. 2 who won a competition we entered at Egremont Town 
council.  They are receiving their prizes on Sunday 27th November.   
 
Enjoy the last weekend in November.  The countdown to Christmas 
begins!  
 
J. Beavis – Headteacher 
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‘Learning for Life’ 

7th December - Christmas 

Jumper Day 
 
13th December -  
Nursery/Reception & Year 1/2 
Nativity – afternoon  
 
14th December - Christmas 
Dinner & Christmas Jumper 
Day 
 
15th December – Year 3/4  & 
Year 5/6 Christmas Carols – 
afternoon 
 
20th December – Last day of 
term.  Finish 1.15 pm  
 
4th January – Return to school  
 
Month of May – Yr. 2 
assessments 
 
WB 8.5.22 - Year 6 SATs  
 
WB 5.6.22 - Yr. 4 Multiplication 
checks.  3-week window 
 
WB 12.6.22 - Yr. 1 Phonic 
screening week  

DATES FOR YOUR 
DIARY 

  



Please try and read with 
your children every day 
whenever possible and 
talking about the books 

with them is just as 
important. 

 
Happy Reading!! 

Headteacher Awards 
 

Congratulations to our winners of a Headteacher Award this week.   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Reader of the Week Awards 
 

Congratulations to our winners of the Reader of the Week Awards this week.   
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
  
  

 
Writer of the Week Awards 
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Safeguarding 

 

Cumbria Safeguarding Children 

Partnership (CSCB) are available if 

you have concerns about the 

wellbeing of any child. More 

information can be found at 

www.cumbrialscb.com  

Tel: 0333 2401727 

Reader of the Week  

Sophia (Yr 1/2) 

Mia (Yr 3/4) 

Chelsea (Yr 5/6) 

 Alayah (EYFS) 

Jacob (Yr 1/2) 

Ella. (Yr 3/4) 

 Clark (Yr 5/6) 

Writer of the Week 

George (Yr 1/2) 

Rogan (Yr 3/4) 

Carson (Yr 5/6) 


